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16 July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Start of school in September 

 

We are looking ahead to the start of a new school year in September. Your child will be joining us for their first 

day on Wednesday, 4th September 2024.  

 

Children arrive at school between 8.30-8.45am; they might be walking, riding a bike 

or accessing transport through the local authority. Local authority transport is not 

organised by school so please make sure you have contacted the SEND. Click the QR 

code to go straight to the website. Please contact Hollis Academy if you require 

support applying for transport – we are here to help! 

 

Children should wear school uniform: 

• Black trousers, black skirt, black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms 

• White polo shirt, shirt or Hollis branded polo shirt 

• Hollis sweatshirt 

• Black trainers 

Home time starts at 2.10pm and children are dismissed in groups to support an orderly and calm end to the day. 

Please ensure your admissions pack is complete and has been returned to the office. If you need help with this 

please contact Claire at our reception on 01642 855010. 

 

School is open for PD days (no children) on Monday, 2nd and Tuesday, 3rd September. All voicemails/emails will be 

picked up and responded to at this time so please reach out if you have any questions, queries, or information to 

share. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lucy Winter 
 

Lucy Winter 

Vice Principal 

 


